Communication from Public

Name: Eric A. Gordon
Date Submitted: 09/12/2021 03:05 PM
Council File No: 21-0107

Comments for Public Posting: 1 am a longtime member of the National Writers Union and I am
enthusiastic about the Freelance Isn't Free campaign. Since so
many writers get only occasional freelance jobs, I would support
reducing the minimum over a four-month period to $250. I'm
happy to say I have never been "stiffed" for a job, but [ know
plenty of other writers who have. Thanks to the sponsors of this
bill. I look forward to seeing it go into operation.



